
 
DEAR RESIDENTS AND FAMILIES OF GODERICH PLACE  

 

We are pleased to inform you that Goderich Place will begin our COVID-19 vaccine rollout this week.  

 

As recommended by the COVID-19 Vaccine Distribution Task Force and in alignment with the National 

Advisory Committee on Immunization, the first recipients of the vaccine will be Goderich Place staff.  

 

The senior leadership team at Retirement Life Communities Group of Companies, in collaboration with our 

medical advisors and Public Health Units have strongly recommended that all staff that can be vaccinated do 

so to help protect themselves and our community.  

 

We have not yet been informed when vaccinations will be rolled out to residents but will inform you as soon as 

possible once we have been provided with dates. Our vaccination plan will also be shared with you at that 

time. 

 

We hope this news will provide comfort in knowing that we are one step closer to beating the virus and 

returning the quality of life that you all are accustomed to.  

 

If you have any questions or require additional information, please contact us and someone will get back to 

you as soon as possible. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jason Mercier, Director of Operation, Retirement Life Communities Group of Companies, and 

Annette Gerdes, Assistant General Manager, Goderich Place Retirement Residence 

 

  


